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Umlivplp 21, 1988

< nq liplnpfi

S. 8mwly o. dm. Tunpumuubwi
o U. Bumnmwdwdhl Gllinbkgin
Vwiwqufi Tuwlpul onpAintpnh
Ly hityuppd.

Upptith wgp 8nwuply,

Ujgunt qppmy Yp jugwlhlp np Awdwylphn wwinquiduanpliipm wwpwoliwywpmplivl
opowilin pugwd k, L1 wkwp b pGunpmphG Juwupbp Gnp wwngwdwanpGlpn b1 wGdGuopn-
hwlnpnGlpnt Awdwp, PTwlwl YQuwinGunpmpbwl 14.9 & 54 jonmwdGhpm Awdwdwyb, W 1987
wmwpmwl AuwduyGphn whnbjuqppl vty wpdwluwqpnuwd nmpunm wlnwdlbpn pmpG Ghdwl o pwg:

Up jwldQupwpkGp np dmupn Gnpplwnpp wwonguidwinp@bpnil wlmGGhpp W AwugkGapp
Unwelnpnupwl nphkp wubGEG mop UpGslii @bwpnuup 17, 1989, npuytu qp lpupbph prpuwg
Apuwippk] quinGp Puvwhw Twwnqudwinpwlwd dnpmfpl, np wlnh whnp mGaGuy Uwihu 4.6,
1989, SpGgpwpph, Mppuwp b Cwpwpe opkpp' AmppGywimplwdpe Epyppn@ Ul Gppgph U.
Umnbvhwtnu dwyg. Ghlinkiging:

Up phjunplkGp np GoppGunhp hipupwlship wwwnqwdwinph pliplmphilip Auwuinwinnm
yljwgughpp nglinp Sy, Thwlpul Wnpfimpnh wnbiGuwybinmpl & wonb@unwhphf Yo Jt
uvmpugpniwé' Unwelinpmupw@ nphtp Auwdwitpin Uenwdwlw dmmnyfh wnbinbiljug ppGhpma flwn:

Up GhmpulhbGp Unwelnpmwpw@ npymiphp ljuguqppht dwylpkG b Ulqphpkl jhgmGhpm|
ophwlp' npyku Gungp:

Uhpny nmpomGht

eeNrenur BAREIhUUNINU
Unwgplinpm




TRANSLATION OF A LETTER SENT BY HIS EMINENCE
ARCHBI SHOP TORKOM MANOOGIAN
REGARDING THE ELECTION OF DELEGATES

Dear

The term of the Diocesan delegate (s) of your parish
has expired, and it is necessary for you to hold an election
both for delegate and alternates, according to article 14-C
and 54 of the Diocesan Bylaws.

We urge that the names and addresses of your newly
elected delegates and alternates be sent to the Diocesan
Office not later than February 17, 1989 so that we may be
able to send them formal invitations to our annual Diocesan
Assembly which will be held on May 4-6, 1989. The host parish
is the St. Stepanos Armenian Church of Elberon, New Jersey.

Certification of the election of your delegates, signed
by the pastor, and the chairman and secretary of the parish
council, should be sent to the Diocesan headquarters for
confirmation.

We enclose herewith a copy of the certificate to be
mailed to the Diocese in the Armenian and English languages.

Prayerfully,

Archbishop Torkom Manoogian
Primate

November 21, 1988




